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DEPT. OF LANDS
JAN 24 2020
Dear Mr. Thomas, BOISE, IDAHO

I have been living in Idaho for 70 years. I am very, very concerned about
my water and property. I do not want any wells around me.

Please look at what this has done in other states. Why can’t we learn from
them?

You do not know with 100% certainty this will not hurt my water and
property? This is America and citizens have rights. And that includes
property rights.

Are you letting these guys do this for your own job security? It is your job
to protect Idaho citizens.

My neighbor told me about the envelope you mailed to them. I did not get
one.

ren Oltman
8970 Hurd Lane

Payette, Idaho 83661
January 21, 2020



